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Monday 5th February 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Many thanks to everyone who has completed the forms link regarding the trip to London next academic year for current Year 5 
pupils. I am delighted to confirm that we have enough interest in the trip to go ahead with a booking. 
 
The dates of the trip are Friday 29th November to Sunday 1st December.  
 
The number of children who have confirmed they would like a place means that the total cost of the trip is £395.00 per child.  
If you meet the criteria for support with the board and lodgings element, please contact the school office so we can discuss this 
further with you.  
 
If your child has changed their mind about attending the trip and would now like a place, please speak to the school office as we 
may be able to add a place for you. 
 
Deposits are now due and are available to pay on Parent Pay. A deposit of £50 needs to be paid please by Monday 19th February. 
Please note that a deposit is confirmation of a place and this is a commitment to paying the full amount of the trip even if your 
child changes their mind as tickets for the show etc will have been booked. Refunds are therefore not possible unless we can ‘sell’ 
your child’s place to someone else. If your child is unwell and unable to attend the trip, we would apply for travel insurance but 
this would need medical evidence. The final payment will be due by 1st November with payments of £50 spread each month 
between April and October with the final payment in November being £45.  
 
 
If you have any questions about the trip, then please do speak to myself or Mrs Hales.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss Gray 
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